
 

 
 
September 2022 
 
Hello Everyone! I hope your summer is going well. Only three important items today: There has been a 
request for MICA to share information about the following ride in our newsletter.  
 
MARK HOVINGH MEMORIAL RIDE: 
 

 
 
  
Register Now - https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/ontario-provincial-police-youth-
foundation/events/marc-hovingh-memorial-ride-run-or-walk-2 



E-BIKE PROJECT 

Also, we are excited that our E-bike partners will be arriving September 26-27, 2022 for installation of 
the bike share system. Look at that enthusiasm!! 

 

 
Alvar Tours 
All three week-long Alvar tours are completely booked up for September 2022. MICA 
appreciates the opportunity again to showcase our beautiful Island.  
 
MICA Membership 
Don’t forget to sign up for your MICA membership. Individual memberships are $10 and 
business memberships are $75. There are many advertising benefits and opportunities 
for your business! Rewards include up to date information via this quarterly newsletter. 
We look forward to having you as part of our team. 
 
 
See you soon and Happy Riding!! 
Your friends at MICA 
 
 


